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The Wi-Fi installation is still a work in progress. They are currently working in the 120 building. 

World Class Landscaping has installed two coconut palms on the east side of the 120 building to
replace trees that were struck by lightning last year. 

A proposal from TE Lunn Engineering to provide quantities for upcoming concrete repairs has been forwarded to the Board of Directors for their review.

The “Inlet Beach Club” entry sign is finished and will be picked up this week and given to 
Jose for installation. 

Jose has installed the Christmas lights. He has also been working on cleaning up the common area walkways, replacing exterior light fixture globes and painting patios.  He has also installed the new “Pool Rules” signs and Christmas lights. 

A proposal for the replacement of a balcony glass has been forwarded to the Board of Directors for their review. 


